
2020 Marketing, Youth & Education Report 
 
It has been a challenging year for the young people in our community.  In the current circumstances 
we found it impossible to engage through our normal channels, but Crossmaglen Credit Union 
remains committed to our youth.  
Hopefully, in the not too distant future, we will be able to re-establish our strong bonds and 
connections with local schools and other community projects. 
 
We have continued to see positive growth across our marketing outputs and look forward to 
furthering that growth in 2021. 
 
Kilian Thornton – Marketing, Youth & Education Officer 
 
 


